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Technical Assistance Mission to the State Customs Committee of the Republic of Uzbekistan has

completed its works in Tashkent in adopting the new version of the Customs Code

in accordance with international standards.

Tashkent, 15 November 2018
The EU experts - Sarunas Avizienis, Head of Customs Policy Division, and Rimantas Rackauskas, Deputy Head of the Customs Policy Division of the Customs Department under the Ministry of Finance of the Republic of Lithuania, visited Uzbekistan from 13 to 15 November 2018 as part of Technical Assistance Mission to support the State Customs Committee of the Republic of Uzbekistan in adopting the new version of the Customs Code in accordance with international standards. This Technical Assistance Mission has been organized within the framework of the Border Management Program in Central Asia (BOMCA), funded by the European Union jointly with the GIZ Programme “Trade Facilitation in Central Asia”.

The Technical Assistance Mission has been organized in order to improve the efficiency of the customs authorities in the context of implementing large-scale measures to accelerate the socio-economic development of the country, creating a sustainable, flexible and efficient system of customs management.

The EU experts together with representatives of the State Customs Committee of Uzbekistan, considered the unification of customs rules in accordance with international standards and the issues of harmonization with the WCO and WTO norms, taking into account international conventions in the customs field, the use of modern methods, such as such control based on risk management, audit methods, information technologies. The result of the technical assistance mission is to provide recommendations on bringing the draft Customs Code in line with international standards, including Revised Kyoto Convention, WTO Trade Facilitation Agreement.

The first events of the BOMCA program were held in 2003 and since then the Program has been one of the key partners of the governments of the Central Asia countries in the field of border management. The European Union allocated a sum of EUR 40, 1 million to BOMCA for the period of 2003 – 2019, out of which EUR 6,6 million were assigned to its 9th implementation phase (2015 - 2019). 
For more information, please visit web-site www.bomca-eu.org or contact Ms. Zulfiya Sibagatulina, BOMCA National Coordinator for Uzbekistan – zulfiya.sibagatulina@icmpd.org
	
The Programme is imple-mented by the Consortium of partners led by the State Border Guard of the Republic of Latvia:   
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	This Programme is funded by the European Union

Delegation of the European Union to the Republic of Uzbekistan 

International Business Centre, 

107 B Amir Temur Street 

100 084 Tashkent, Uzbekistan

Telephone: +998 78 120 16 01/02/03/04

Fax: +998 78 120 16 08

E-mail: delegation-uzbekistan@eeas.europa.eu 

Website: http://www.eeas.europa.eu/delegations/uzbekistan

	The European Union is made up of 28 Member States who have decided to gradually link together their know-how, resources and destinies. Together, during a period of enlargement of 60 years, they have built a zone of stability, democracy and sustainable development whilst maintaining cultural diversity, tolerance and individual freedoms. The European Union is committed to sharing its achievements and its values with countries and peoples beyond its borders.
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